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Iaternal Memorandum

Subject: Council Resolution No. 107-2021

To: Liz Walsh,

Fro

Date: June 21, 2021

The Administration requests that Council Resolution No. 107-2021 be withdrawn at the Council’s
next legislative session.

The reason for this request is that the terms of the conveyance as laid out in CR107 may be changing
at the request of the State. Work on the 108/Centennial Improvements will not be impacted by the

m

withdrawal of CR107.

If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact Jennifer Sager, the Legislative
Coordinator, at extension 2164. Thank you.

County Council Chairperson

Lonnie R. Robbins /i
Chief Administrative Offi


